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US 301 Repaving from Breckenridge Pkwy/Sligh Ave to I-75 440252-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Repaving
Phase Completed
Limits from

Breckenridge
Pkwy/Sligh Ave
to I-75

Project Start September 2020
City Temple Terrace
County Hillsborough
Road US 301
Construction
Cost

$3.2 million

Estimated
Completion

Summer 2021

Contractor Hubbard
Construction
Company

Contact Information
Project Information
  Andrew Williams
  813-612-3200
  Andrew.Williams@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
FINAL ACCEPTED AND COMPLETED ON MAY 7, 2021

The project repaved US 301 between Breckenridge Parkway and I-75
in Hillsborough County. 

Construction began September of 2020 and finished on May 7,
2021. 


